NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
*CANCELLATION & RESCHEDULING NOTICE*
Budget Adjustment

Notice is hereby given that the City of North Salt Lake public hearing at City Council meeting
previously noticed for August 15, 2023 has been cancelled and was rescheduled for September
19, 2023 at 7:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as possible, in the City Council chambers at City
Hall, 10 East Center Street. The purpose of the hearing is to consider amending the 2023-2024
fiscal year budgets for the period commencing July 1, 2023 and ending June 30, 2024.
Interested persons are invited to appear at the public hearing or to file written comments with
the City Recorder regarding adoption of the proposed budget amendments.

Dated this 9™ day of August, 2023

/s/Wendy Page, City Recorder

Kotice of Posting: \
I, the duly appointed city recorder for the City of North Salt Lake, hereby certify that the

foregoing public hearing notice was posted on the Utah Public Notice
Website: https://www.utah.gov/pmn/, City’s Website: https://www.nslcity.org,
and at City Hall: 10 E. Center St. North Salt Lake.

Date Posted: August 9, 2023
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Wendy Page, City Regor
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